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Main Navy
Dear Peler:

In o recent letter from young Fagelin he mentions
u firmm {rading under the peme Iineal Cypher Co. which
is txrying to give the Hagelin Company some coupetition
for business in Indla. I never hsard of such & firm
but perhaps you have or perhaps some of your associaxtes
in Lundon have. Any informetion which you can obtain
for me aboub this rirm will be very much apreeciated.

Bincerely,

{for) WILLIAM F. FRIEIMAN
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